
08-SBD-15 PM R110.00 
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PN 08 16000060 

FONSI NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

TO: State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Area-wide Clearinghouse 

DATE: June 14, 2019 

FROM: Renetta Cloud, Senior Env. Planner 
California Department of Transportation 
District 08 
464 West 4th Street, MS 823 
San Bernardino, CA 92401-1400 

SUBJECT: Notice of Availability of Finding of No Significant Impact 

(Pursuant to : U.S. D.O.T. Order 5610.1 c, Paragraph 5.b) 

Interstate 15 Repair Earthen Dike Project 
08-SBD-15 PM R110.00 
EA 08-1G740 
PN 0816000060 

SCH#: 2019039166 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The California Department of Transportation (the Department) 
proposes to reconstruct a portion of an eroded earthen dike (berm) located 0.43 mile north of 
Interstate 15 (1-15) near Baker,~ 1.6 miles south of the Afton Road Overcrossing at post mile 
R110.0 in San Bernardino County, California. A temporary access road would also be 
constructed to allow for the reconstruction work. The total project area is approximately 13 
acres. 

This is to advise you that a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been made for this 
project by Caltrans, as assigned by the Federal Highway Administration pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 
327. Hard-copy versions of the above mentioned FONSI and Initial Study/Environmental 
Assessment may be obtained , by request , at the above noted address. 
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